
SKCC news for week beginning 5th February  
Don’t forget there is an opportunity to pray before the service at 9.45 a.m. in the meeting room. 

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us and what we do please contact the church office on            

01303 251155 or skcc@btconnect.com Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATE                                                                                                                     

 

  THIS WEEK 

 
Please note: Toddler Group is taking a 

break, returning on 20th February. 

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.                                 

via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 

pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. The Cornerstone Centre                                      

led by Theresa 

Meets on Tuesday 7th,                               

looking at the book of Colossians 

In person: 2.45 p.m. at Brian & Marie’s 

On Zoom: 8.00 p.m. ID: 856 6172 6962 PCODE 385842   

or 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85661726962?

pwd=cHIzRDlJMWkrYlhyamEzSWNkY0U0QT09 

             

For school years 7-13: 

Wednesday 8th at                                     

The Gate, Hythe from            

7 – 8.30 p.m.                                                               

See Barney for more details. 

Becca Solly is looking for a new housemate/s in her flat on 

Hythe High Street.  Available immediately.        

If you are interested, or know someone who might be, 

please contact Becca on 07807095771  

 PA @ The Cornerstone Centre                                                               

As you may remember, last year we were able to purchase 

some nearly new PA equipment (including a hearing loop) to 

replace the PA used at The Cornerstone Centre which is now 

rather ancient and no longer suits the needs of the building. 

We are now ready to install the equipment which will begin 

next week so watch this space for some new and improved 

sound! However, please bear with us as we learn a different 

system - and if you are reading this and thinking you’d like to 

know more about the PA with a view to serving on a Sunday, 

please speak to James or Phil :) 

SKCC Family Forum (NEW DATE!) 

Due to the PA install and one or two other factors we have 

moved the Family Forum to 23rd March. There will be a     

daytime & evening opportunity to gather and share news. 

Please keep an eye on e-mails for further details. 

 Congratulations to  

George and Becca                  

who recently got engaged. 

This Sunday we have our All Age service, starting with refreshments at 10.15 a.m.                
All Age services in 2023 will follow the theme “JESUS IS…” and this month we introduce 
the series with "Who do you say I am?" To join the service from home via Facebook click 
here https://www.facebook.com/events/1228875827714277/  
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